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Ollerton with Marthall should remain within the Chelford Ward.

Our parish is inextricably linked to the village of Chelford:

* Chelford Ward is a very wide (east to west) ward and Ollerton with Marthall is the geographic centre of that area.
* “Chelford village’s only pub", the Egerton Arms is actually over the border in Marthall
* Chelford village's largest housing estate "Dixon Drive" contains several houses that are actually in Marthall
* One of the most notable roads in Chelford village, Pepper Street, contains several houses that are actually in Marthall.
* All bus routes and the only major road through our parish go to Chelford village.
* The nearest train station, butchers, shop and post office to our parish are all Chelford.

Because of all these factors, our parish should remain in the Chelford Ward.
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